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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:27 AM
To: 'pejohnson1952'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase

Good morning Ms. Johnson,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: pejohnson1952 [mailto:pejohnson1952@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 7:18 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 
 
I am a medically retired senior living on a  small fixed income. I  can only afford a small air conditioner for my 
bedroom which means the rest of my house is unusable in this heat. I have to prepare meals late at night for the 
next day taking advantage of the cooler hours. I grocery shop totally by sales. I use every opportunity to save 
money even if it means wearing something several times before washing it. If it weren't for the VA, I'm sure I 
would have to decide between medicines or food. I can't afford another rate hike. I'm sure that there are others 
much worse off than me that aren't aware of this or can't speak. So please remember those like us when you 
make your decision. 
Sincerely,  
Pamela E. Johnson  
755 NE 123 Street 
North Miami, Florida 33168 
 
 
 
Happy Connecting. Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S® 5 
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